
Junior Girl Scout Troop 21309 

Joan Jensen was kind enough to come to our meeting and introduce the girls to crocheting. She taught the girls 

the chain stitch which is the basic stitch you need to know in order to crochet. She was also generous towards the 

girls by giving them yarn and needles if they wanted to work on mastering the stitch at home and is willing to 

continue to work with any of the girls who want to crochet. This activity wrapped up our knit & fabric arts badge 

which we have been working on since last year. Some of the other activities they did for this badge were 

macramé key chains, duct tape tote bags, tye dye and decorating onesies with fabric markers for newborn babies 

in need. Thank you so much, Ms. Joan, for introducing us to crochet! 

                                    

Troop 21309 recently held a bridging ceremony and Court of Awards in North Branch Park.  We have 
moved up to the Cadette level of scouting and are excited to see what new adventures are ahead for 
us!  Girls from Cadette Troop 21851 assisted us with the bridging and awards ceremony then we all 
enjoyed refreshments under the pavilion. 
  
Our last activity of the year will be a trip to the Bucks County SPCA in Lahaska on June 18th.  We will 
be taking a tour and bringing all of the donations collected from the Chalfont UMC congregation and our 
PJ party.  We also made small pet beds to donate that will be used for dogs and cats as they recover 
from surgery.    
  
And finally, Girl Scout Troop 21309 would like to thank Pastor Barb, Mrs. Pat Kerr and the congregation 
of Chalfont UMC for their continued support of our troop and the Girl Scout organization. We appreciate 
the use of your space for our programs and activities throughout the year along with supporting our 
community service projects. 
 

                            

Welcome to our new members: 

 Bette & Bob Jack – 9:30 Service  

They reside at 9 Quince Cluster, Pine Run Community, 

Doylestown, PA 18914. 

Bette & Bob come to us from Lenape Valley Presbyterian.  

Bob is retired with a BSEE from Carnegie Mellon and enjoys 

growing plants.  Bette is a retired R.N. and retired co-owner of 

a garden center.  Bette enjoys music and plants.  They are 

both active in Pine Run Activities. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jason & Lauren Hamer  

– 11:00 Service 

They reside at 53 Castlewood Drive, Chalfont, 

PA 18914 

Jason & Lauren come to us from Doylestown 

United Methodist Church.   Jason is a Health & 

Safety Compliance Manager.  He loves golf, 

music, is active with Boy Scouts and a PTO 

volunteer.  Lauren has a BA in Sociology and has 

an Elementary teaching certificate.  She loves 

book group, spending time with family/ friends and is active with Girl Scouts and school volunteer.  They have 2 

children, Evan in 7th grade and Sarah in 3rd grade. 

 

 

 



United Methodist Men’s Hoagie Sale 

Saturday, April 23, 2013 – 8:30 am fun and fellowship while chopping lettuce, slicing tomatoes, and making over 

200 hoagies (Turkey & Italian). The hoagies were sold by preorders and walk-ins.   Thanks to everyone who 

prepared, sold/purchased and ate the fruits of our labor. 

         

 

Baptism 

Nina Strum to parents Jaime & Mike Strum 

 

 

 

 

 

 

United Methodist Women’s Annual Tea 

             

Saturday, May 11, 2013 – Oriental Tea Garden 

Eagle Project (Alec L’Amoreaux) – create a raised bed garden area.   

          

 

Community Garden 

The gardeners come…   the Garden begins to take shape ….   

   

Plants begin to grow …..       the harvest. 

 

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=2&ik=dff122b262&view=att&th=13e372aafa858d4e&attid=0.1&disp=inline&safe=1&zw
https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=2&ik=dff122b262&view=att&th=13e372a17653ed34&attid=0.1&disp=inline&safe=1&zw
https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=2&ik=dff122b262&view=att&th=13e3729b0f31fb0c&attid=0.1&disp=inline&safe=1&zw

